Monday, April 29 is Grade Nine Parent
Orientation Night @ DTHS!

Incoming Grade 10 Parent Orientation - 7:00 p.m. If your child is entering
Grade 10 in September, please plan to attend. This session will include important infor-
mation about course selection and High School expectations.

We look forward to seeing you there!



